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June 12, 2014 
 
Patti  Goff 
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
 
Dear Patti  Goff: 
 
I oppose a moratorium on farms in the Buffalo River watershed. I think agriculture is a huge reason that 
our state is clean, beautiful and natural. Environmental regulations should science-based and reasonable 
not driven by emotion. Please consider the benefits and stewardship of Arkansas farmers before you 
react to misinformation in the public arena. 
 
I ask that you let the research take its course and generate the science and data needed to make the 
right decisions concerning moratoriums, expanded restrictions being placed on private land owners, or 
other unneeded limitations on farmers and ranchers until AFTER the Big Creek Research Team has 
presented their findings so the science will speak for itself. 
 
I am sure Gov. Beebe would appreciate the fact that the state's is being spent in the best interest of 
Arkansas and its citizens. If the ongoing research on C&H Hog Farm shows current regulatory 
requirements are not adequate, then the regulations can be modified to include additional permit 
requirements. This is a scientific approach. An outright prohibition based on the "potential" or "threat" 
is not a scientific approach. 
 
The willingness of the farmers at C&H Hog Farm to open their farm for testing and scrutiny is a sign of 
their environmental stewardship and their desire to do what is right on their farm. 
 
The willingness of the farmers at C&H Hog Farm to open their farm for testing and scrutiny is a sign of 
their environmental stewardship and their desire to do what is right on their farm. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Phillip Wyatt 
479-754-2798 
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